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Roselle Schools Newsletter for the Week of Oct. 14 to Oct. 18 

Positive Happenings Throughout Roselle Schools 
 
Roselle Preschoolers Learn ‘All About Pumpkins’ in Celebration of Fall 
 
Preschoolers this week discovered all about pumpkins in celebration of fall. The students learned 
about certain foods that are made from pumpkin, such as pumpkin pie and pumpkin pasta. 
 
They also learned about the variety of sizes and colors pumpkins come in all while incorporating 
STEM components.  
 

Leonard V. Middle School Students Enjoy After School Programs 
 
Students at Leonard V. Moore Middle School have enjoyed participating in the school’s 21st 
Century/Arts in Action afterschool program.  
 
The afterschool program is is run by L.V. Moore teachers and allows for homework help and 
creative activities for all students on a daily basis.​  
 

Harrison Elementary Students Get Chance to Vote for Class Field Trip 
 
Voting is open for the annual Spring Field Trip at Harrison Elementary Schools and students at 
HES are excited to be a part of the process. 
 
From now until the end of the month, students have a chance to vote for the annual school-wide 
field trip.  
 
“Students truly enjoy taking part of this process and are eager to see what the results will be,” 
said Principal Melissa Nevarez. “It’s important that we allow our students to have a voice.” 
 

Kindergarten Success Academy Hosts Delicious Hispanic Heritage Month Breakfast 

mailto:liv@jaffecom.com


Kindergarten Success Academy’s Hispanic Heritage Month celebrations ended with student 
performances and a Heritage Breakfast that was done in full “food fashion” representing cultures 
and countries around the world in salute to the Hispanic community.   
 
The staff at KSA also engaged in month long Hispanic Heritage instructional activities including 
words of the day, facts of the day and door decorating. Students learned songs, tasted food and 
saw clothing from varying Hispanic countries. 
 

 

 

Grace Wilday Junior High School Celebrates Hispanic Heritage Month with Festival 

The staff and students at Grace Wilday Junior High School concluded Hispanic Heritage 
Celebration with a festival. The Grace Wilday Visual and Performing Arts Department students 
performed various pieces to celebrate the cultural diversity of the various Hispanic Heritage 
Countries.  



Parents and other students also participated in various activities during the Hispanic Heritage 
Celebration such as dance and drama.  

The highlight of the festival was when students and staff represented their Hispanic Countries by 
wearing something from their country. 

 

Abraham Clark High School Students and Staff Participated in the “Red Ribbon Day” on 
Oct. 19 

Students and staff from Abraham Clark High School Students partnered up with Prevention 
Links and Everett Hatcher Prevention Coalition to participate in the 21st-annual Red Ribbon Day 
and Drug Prevention Walk on Saturday, Oct. 19. 

The walk was held at Nomahegan Park in Cranford and ACHS had a great turnout of 21 students 
and staff chaperones.  Mrs. Jones, the parent liaison, worked with the Borough of Roselle and the 
Amalfe Community Center to use the Roselle town bus to transport the students and staff to and 
from the event.    

Abraham Clark High School was the only school in Union County that participated in the walk 
this year. 



 

Students and staff from Abraham Clark High School participated in the annual Red Ribbon Walk on 
Saturday, Oct. 19. 

Students and Staff at Dr. Charles C. Polk Elementary School Wear Pink in Honor of 
Breast Cancer Awareness Month 

The students, staff and faculty at Dr. Charles C. Polk Elementary School had the chance to 
support Breast Cancer Awareness Month by “dressing down” in Pink on Friday, Oct. 18. 

Wearing pink helps​ to highlight the importance of breast awareness, education and research 
throughout the school and community.  

 

Fourth Grade Students at Washington Elementary School Learn About Engineering 

It’s never too early to learn about important scientific principles and that’s why for the past 
couple of weeks, fourth grade students at Washington Elementary School have learned all about 
engineering in their science classrooms. 

Along with learning some concepts, the students also learned about some constraints engineers 
face. 



 


